
Sarasota High School  Percussion Ensemble 
S. School Avenue ♫ Sarasota, FL  34237 

 Dear Business Owner:  Thank you for your consideration of sponsoring the Sarasota High School Percussion Ensemble.  This group will include talented and ambitious High School students who will be competing throughout Florida during the months of January, February, March, and April.  SHS is the only Sarasota County School that has a competitive Percussion Ensemble!  We are asking for community businesses and individuals to donate money toward the funding of our program as this is considered an “extra-curricular” activity, therefore no funding is given to us from the school corporation.   For each $50 donation we will place your business name on the back of our show shirts which we will wear every weekend to our contests.  The Sarasota High School Percussion Ensemble is proud of the dedication and image of our performers, and through your donation we look forward to representing the nearby communities.  If you should have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at 812-560-8967 or by email at director@mightysailorband.org.  Sincerely, Charles C. Alfrey Director of Bands 
   
  Please return this portion with payment!  DEADLINE:  Tuesday, January 3, 2017 
  Name of Business:___________________________________________________________________________                (to be listed on shirts & programs – please print) 
 Special Message:____________________________________________________________________________                                                                 (this is optional)  Contact Name:______________________________  Contact Number:_________________________________  Amount of Donation:_________________________________________________________________________                        (please make checks payable to Mighty Sailor Band Boosters )   
 Guard/Member Name :_______________________________________________________________________ 
  Please mail checks to:  SHS, Attn:  Chuck Alfrey, Band Director, 1000 School Avenue, Sarasota, FL  34237 


